
 
 

 

St. Peter’s Cathedral Finances During Covid-19 

We want to thank all those Parishioners that have continued to give throughout the Covid-

19 pandemic. Your offerings have lessened the financial impact to the Cathedral. All those 

individuals who have donated through our pre-authorized giving, made electronic 

donations or who have written cheques and either delivered them to our mail box slot at 

the East Entrance of the Parish Centre or mailed their cheques to the office. These 

donations are very much appreciated by our team at St. Peter’s Cathedral.  

We are doing all we can to control the costs of the Cathedral and the Parish Centre while 

we have been closed and continue to make decisions to control our costs. In addition, we 

have a number of alternatives that have allowed our parishioners to give. Even though we 

will be opening soon in a limited and safe manner, the expenses of the Cathedral do not 

disappear and we are in need of our offertory giving and donations in order to defray these 

costs.  

We have made considerable headway over the past couple of years to improve the finances 

of the Cathedral especially our debt situation. However, Covid-19 has had a huge impact to 

our monthly cash flow. Offerings to financially support your parish can be made through 

five ways.  

We would like to thank you for considering this request and for your generosity 

throughout the years.  

 

God Bless,  

Brian Galea, Business Manager 

https://www.cathedral.dol.ca/donate

